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TOWN HALL, 41 SOUTH MAIN STREET 

 

 

 

 

In attendance: 

Members:  Vicki Smith (Chair), Roger Bradley, Don Ware, William Desch,  
 

Others: Tim McNamara 

 

 

MINUTES:  The minutes of May 7, 2013 were approved as submitted on a motion by 

William Desch and a second by Don Ware.                 

 

P2013-28  Submission of Application for Minor Project Review by the Trustees of 

Dartmouth College to install a 12’x6’ wooden enclosure to screen trash containers at 5 

South Park Street, Tax Map 34, Lot 87, in the “I” zoning district. 

Tim McNamara explained that trash is currently stored in the basement.  There are five 

tenants in the building so a dumpster is too large. Instead, he proposes to construct a 6’ x 12’ 

enclosure with a gate in which to store garbage totes.  The gate will be locked to allow only 

tenants and the trash removal service access to the totes.  The enclosure will be white 

clapboard. Tenants can carry their trash to the enclosure on the way to their parking space. 

This is a minor project as described in Section VI C 1b3- addition of and changes to waste 

receptacles not exempted by VIB2c.  Roger Bradley made a motion that the Committee find 

that the application is complete and conforms with standards set forth in Article IX.  William 

Desch seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved.  William Desch made a 

motion to approve the application.  Don Ware seconded the motion to approve the 

application and it was unanimously approved. 

 

ADJOURN:  The meeting adjourned at 1:43 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Vicki Smith, Chair & Scribe 


